
May 2024

Dear Parents/Carers

We are really pleased to announce that we will be launching a brand NEW menu from May
half term.

This NEW menu will provide the more ‘grown up’ offer that students have been asking for.
Alongside the usual hot food offer, we will have a selection of grab and go meal deals
which will include items such as salad bowls, a range of wrapped baguettes and
sandwiches, hot paninis and wraps and a variety of desserts. In addition, we will see the
return of Pasta King and flavored bottled water. The menu is being finalised now and will be
published as soon as possible.

All packaging used will be fully compostable and wrapped items will be labeled with
allergens in accordance with Natasha’s Law.

For the time being we will retain the meal deal across all items which will be priced at £2.45.
Students will be able to select any main and any dessert. Drinks will be sold separately and
only available if your dinner money account is in credit. Tap water will still be available as
usual and we encourage all students to bring a water bottle to school daily.

Please can all parents ensure that student accounts are up to date with available funds if
you wish to take advantage of this new offer.

I have attached a poster giving an idea of what will be available.

If you have any questions at all, please do not hesitate to contact me at
kevans@henlowacademy.org.uk

Your sincerely

Karen Evans
Operations Manager
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